
Mondays  6.30-7pm church open for prayer, Singers alt weeks 

Tuesdays 7.30pm  Limb’s home group                                                            

Wednesdays Toddler Group 9.30–11.30am     

 7.30pm Fellowship Group at  Jill O’Sullivan’s: see Jill 

Thursdays 9.45am Holy Communion  followed by coffee and    

Lunch Club (not 29th Oct)  7-8pm Community Choir in hall, Sitting 

Room in church 

This week 

Remembrance Sunday  8th November : 

10.30 am service with separate activities for chil-

dren after  the act of remembrance.      

         6.30pm a memorial service ‘Remember  Me’  : time and 

space for individuals and families to remember loved ones. 

Next Week 

Sunday 15th November    9.30am Holy  Communion and                 

11 am Family Worship ( with crèche, Children’s Church and The Wave)     

Tues 10th Nov   GIG group  (11-14s) 5.15pm at the vicarage 

Wed 11th Nov   7.30pm Rev Michael Reeder, chaplain to St 

Luke’s Hospice, talking about bereavement and funeral support. 

More information from Chris L or Nick E 

Information: there are a variety of information leaflets and charity magazines in a blue 

folder on the table at the back by the font. Please have a browse. If you bring information 

for church it would be helpful if you could put it in the folder as this makes it easier to find. 

There is not room to spread lots of leaflets on the table. 

If you would like to make a donation to the flower fund or help arrange flowers in church, 

please see Frances or June.  Help to arrange flowers would be much appreciated. Thanks 

 If you would like to receive the news by email, please contact  Maureen  in the office. 

 
  

  

  

                                                                        

 Vicar:   Rev. Philip Ireson  01142727756 or 07882027473         

Office: 01142757240  Administrator: Maureen Fischer (Mon & Thur  9.30—2.30pm )   

Email: office@christchurchpitsmoor.com               

Facebook:   Christ Church Pitsmoor        Website: christchurchpitsmoor.com 

Northern Lights Mission Partnership Administration:              

Susan Vinall  07469855936 or email: susan.vinall@anglican.org    

     Welcome to our services 

Please join us  for  tea or coffee  after the service. 

New to Christ Church?    Please ask to fill in a  Newcomers  card  

with your contact  details and hand to Welcomer or Church leader  so we can keep in touch with you. 

Christ Church Pitsmoor      
Christian community for all nations  

Sunday 8th November2015  

There ar still NEW DIRECTORIES FOR CHURCH MEMBERS by the font: Please sign the list on table 

to acknowledge receipt. Also 2016 GIVING ENVELOPES for those who have signed up for them 

Remembrance Sunday 

 

The theme for this year’s remem-

brance service will be “Swords into 

ploughshares”. The theme comes 

from Micah  4. After the long and ter-

rible civil war in Mozambique which 

ended after 15 years in 1992 Chris-

tians embarked on  a visible and pow-

erful  project to turn weapons in tools 

and things of beauty. 



Fun, creative activities, songs  and story for all 

the family followed by food, from             

 4-5..30pm. Sunday 29th Novemeber 

St. Peter’s Church, Lyons Street, Ellesmere 

Come and join us…children need to come with an 

adult 

Growing in God (GIG ) for 11-14yr olds...this Tuesday at vicarage 5.15pm 

A fun time with a spiritual focus from John O’Brian. Tea provided (£1 subs) 

17th November  Food and faith@4  after school till about 6pm  at the 

vicarage will be open to families with younger children to share food and 

faith. There will be time for kids to play and have fun as well as learn 

about growing as disciples of Jesus while adults also have space for nur-

turing their own faith and asking questions 

5th Dec 10.30 winter warmer church walk to Low Bradfield 

Is anyone interested in joining with St Cuthbert’s Mother’s Union or Women’s 

Fellowship? Mother’s Union meets form 10-11.30am on the 1st Monday of the 

month and the women’s fellowship meets for lunch at 1pm each week followed 

by fellowship group from 1-3.30pm.  For details  contact Linda Elms on ad-

kinelms@live.co.uk 

REFRESHMENTS AT 10.30AM...URGENT!!  We are very short of 

people to help with refreshments after 9.30am services. I there 

anyone who can help Frances THIS MORNING and to learn how 

to do coffees in future? 

WATER BOILER The new water boiler broke down because it was 

not being switched off by the touch pad on the front of the ma-

chine. It has now been labelled to help people switch it off correct-

ly. 

Blankets for Calais 

Heather Ireson is in contact with a group hoping to deliver blankets from Sheffield  

to Calais Jungle.   If anyone has any blankets they do not want please see Philip or 

Frances who can pass them on. Also , does anyone have any extra  large polythene 

bags from packaging or survival bags? These can also be used to prevent  bedding 

from getting wet in the tents there. 

The Sitting Room...a social time for asylum seekers The 

Sitting Room is now up and running on Thursday nights providing a safe 

and warm space for those that need it, and a chance for anyone who 

wants to have a room for sitting. We will still do the usual jacket pota-

toes. We could still do with more volunteers, please see Huw if you 

would like to take part from 7pm-9.45pm. Volunteers please see Ingrid, 

Kate or Huw . 

We have been busy working on plans and finance for renewing the rainwater 

goods on the main church roof. We hope that the work will start after Christmas 

when scaffolding will go up for Martin-Brooks to start renewing pipework. 

Growing in God (GIG ) for 11-14yr olds...this Tuesday at vicarage 5.15pm 

A fun time with a spiritual focus from John O’Brian. Tea provided (£1 subs) 

17th November  Food and faith@4  after school till about 6pm  at the 

vicarage will be open to families with younger children to share food and 

faith. There will be time for kids to play and have fun as well as learn 

about growing as disciples of Jesus while adults also have space for nur-

turing their own faith and asking questions 

5th Dec 10.30 winter warmer church walk to Low Bradfield 

Is anyone interested in joining with St Cuthbert’s Mother’s Union or Women’s 

Fellowship? Mother’s Union meets form 10-11.30am on the 1st Monday of the 

month and the women’s fellowship meets for lunch at 1pm each week followed 

by fellowship group from 1-3.30pm.  For details  contact Linda Elms on ad-

kinelms@live.co.uk 

Travelling via coach and overnight ferry on 23 October  a group from the Diocese including 

John and Yvonne Hayes and Amanda O’Shaunessy  spent seven days in Germany. The 

theme of the week was “Church and Politics“.  Accommodation was  with families. The fo-

cus of the visit was to  learn and sharing together in our life of faith which is the long stand-

ing Hattingen Witten link. John said that they thoroughly enjoyed the visit and it was great 

to renew old friendships. 


